Product Retirement — Upgrade Path Announcement

Supported Products to be ExtraFax Version 9.0.x & 9.5x

ENTERPRISE FAXING

April 3, 2017
Extracomm Inc. is announcing the retirement of ExtraFax version 8.5.x.
Extracomm will discontinue technical support for ExtraFax 8.5.x, effective July 01, 2017.

All customers still using ExtraFax 8.5.x are strongly encouraged to upgrade to ExtraFax 9.5.x
prior to July 01, 2017 in order to maintain a supported ExtraFax implementation.

Please contact your Extracomm Authorized Reseller or Extracomm regarding upgrades and
maintenance plan options.

For detailed information regarding ExtraFax 9.5.x, please visit the ExtraFax product page on our
web site.
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